ENVIR®

WASTE SERVICES GROUP

TO: Clece Aurelus, P.E.
Assistant Director
Department of Public Utilities
1621 N. 14th Ave.
Hollywood, Fl 33019

FROM: Paul Quentel, CEQ
EnviroWaste Services Group, Inc. (EWSG)

RE: Project No. 16-7081 Gravity Sewer System Condition Assessment and Renewal and
Replacement (Inflow/Infiltration — 1/1) Excavated point Repairs, Contract Extension

DATE: April 1, 2019
Dear Mr. Aurelus,

In accordance with the terms included in the current unit price contract between EWSG and the City of
Hollywood (City), EWSG hereby confirms that if the City decides to renew {or renew early) the contract
for an indefinite period of time, EWSG will honor all the current unit prices, terms and conditions as
stipulated in the above referenced Contract No. 16-7081.

As you know, EWSG has had a strong working relationship with the City since 2008, and we are pleased
to have provided consistently excellent service and value. The City in turn has been a great partner to
us, and we are glad to maintain the City as a top priority in responding to any emergency repair requests
or other calls. It is also worth noting that because we are resourced to self-performing the work, we are
able to save the City money and valuable time in getting repairs completed.

EWSG understands the need for the City to perform additional evaluations and potential point repairs
within other sanitary sewer basins in the City, and we appreciate the opportunity to continue our
partnership with you.

Envirowaste Services Group, in
18001 Old Cutler Road, #554
Palmetto Bay, Florida 33157

cc: Jose Polanco
Jitendra Patel
Mike Garcia
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